
END OF DOCUMENT 

 
 

RFP Results 

Date: 9/5/2017 

Project: 2017 Police Security Cameras 

Owner: Village of North Aurora 25 E. State Street North Aurora, IL 60542 

To: Prospective Vendors 

Below are the results of the RFP received by the Village on 9/1/2017.  The proposals are currently being 
evaluated by Village staff. The sort order is by the amount only, and in no way indicates proposal overall 
scoring.  

Vendor RFP 
Griffon Systems $50,825.00 
Pentegra Systems $58,379.00 
Stanley Security $58,750.00 
Engineered Security and Sound $60,895.00 
Applied Communications Group $63,137.84 
Video and Sound Service $75,855.00 
Imperial Surveillance $76,800.25 
Convergint $92,897.00 

 


